
                            
Prescription Policy


Prescriptions are available on request for all animals under our care which have 
been examined by a veterinary surgeon.


Prescription Only Medicines, Category V (POM-Vs) can be obtained from your 
vet OR you can request a written prescription and obtain the medicines 

from another veterinary surgeon or pharmacy.  

We do however advise a written prescription may not be appropriate either if 
your pet is in hospital or it will delay treatment in certain cases.


The general policy for any repeat medication is to re assess an animal every 3-6 
months although this may vary depending on the nature of the condition and 

the medication prescribed. 
There is a standard charge for a medication review. Please ask if you would like 

more information on the price of any of our medications.


Please can we ask clients to allow 48 hours’ notice for all prescription requests


                                                             Thank you 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